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ABOUT EGRT CONSTRUCTION 
 
EGRT Construction has been awarded the contract to design 
and build the Evergreen Line. 
 
For more information about the Evergreen Line Project, please 
visit www.evergreenline.gov.bc.ca.  

 

CONTACT US 
 
To find out more, or to receive traffic updates:  
 
Traffic Information Line (available 24 hours, 7 days a week): 
604-927-2080 
Email: info@evergreenline.gov.bc.ca 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/evergreenline 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pinetree Way Pedestrian Detours  
During Evergreen Line Construction 

 
Construction of the Evergreen Line is progressing along Pinetree Way in Coquitlam. For the safety of pedestrians, sidewalk 
closures and detours will be implemented next to active construction sites on Pinetree Way between the Coquitlam transit 
exchange and Town Centre Boulevard. A detailed map showing all closed sections of sidewalk and the detour routes is 
available on the next page.  
 
These closures and detours will be in place until the spring of 2015. Sidewalks will re-open following the construction of the 
columns and the elevated guideway along Pinetree Way.  
 
In mid-April, the sidewalk on the west side of Pinetree Way/Lougheed Highway will be closed. A new pedestrian crosswalk 
across Barnet Highway, west of Pinetree Way/Lougheed Highway, will open (shown on the map on Page 2). Crews will be 
building columns and foundations on the west side of the Barnet Highway and Pinetree Way/Lougheed Highway intersection. 
The new pedestrian crossing on Barnet Highway between Johnson Street/Mariner Way and Pinetree Way/Lougheed Highway 
will be a pedestrian activated signal. This signal will also be equipped with an audible feature. 
 
The following closures adjacent to Pinetree Way will be in effect while construction is underway:  
 

 The north sidewalk on Lincoln Avenue west of Pinetree Way. 
 

 The sidewalk on the northwest corner of Pinetree Way and Northern Avenue. 
 

 A pedestrian detour will also be implemented on the east side of Pinetree Way between Obelisk Way and Glen Drive. 
Pedestrians will be detoured slightly east to a new pedestrian walkway.  

 

 The sidewalk on the east side of Pinetree Way between Glen Drive and Town Centre Boulevard will remain closed 
while crews are constructing foundations and columns for the elevated guideway. 
 

 The pedestrian path on the west side of Pinetree Way between Princess Crescent and Town Centre Boulevard.    
 
 
For the safety of all pedestrians, please follow traffic control personnel and posted signs while construction is underway. 
 
More detailed information about these pedestrian detours along Pinetree Way is available on the Evergreen Line Project 
website: www.evergreenline.gov.bc.ca.  
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